
 

  

 e-Bulletin #10 - RSTC Video & March 15th deadline  
 

  

Hello, 

We have a new video to share with you.  Please take a moment to meet 
some of the Resilient Saanich Technical Committee (RSTC) members 
through Working Together for Resilient Saanich, which you will find on 
the RSTC webpage. 

While you are there, don’t forget to complete the current Resilient 
Saanich public survey before it closes on March 15, 2021 at 12-noon. 

Through the survey, you can tell us what you think of the RSTC’s 
proposed vision, principles, goals and objectives… and any other ideas 
you have towards the development of Resilient Saanich.   

• Visit the Virtual Open House at saanich.ca/biodiversity 

• Fill out a feedback form available at the above link  
(online or print form)  

• Contact staff with questions or for information: 
biodiversity@saanich.ca or 250-475-5471 

A report to Council will be considered in March/April 2021 and direction 
given for the next phases of Resilient Saanich.    
 
 
 

Thanks for any time you can give us to share your opinions and ideas, 

Saanich Environmental Services 

 
 
 

https://www.saanich.ca/EN/main/community/natural-environment/resilient-saanich-environmental-policy-framework/resilient-saanich-technical-committee.html
http://www.saanich.ca/biodiversity
http://biodiversity@saanich.ca/


biodiversity@saanich.ca 

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA): Personal information 
you provide in this email is collected pursuant to section 26(c) & (e) of FIPPA and 
will only be used for the purposes of evaluating this initiative and/or responding to 
your email. Your personal information will not be disclosed except in accordance 
with FIPPA. Your comments may be publicly disclosed without personal identifiers. 
If you have any questions regarding its collection and disclosure, contact the 
Saanich Information and Privacy Team, 770 Vernon Avenue, Victoria BC, V8X 2W7 
or telephone 250-475-1775. 

                                            
 

 

 
 
  
Contact Us: 

If you have questions or feedback about 
Resilient Saanich, please contact: 
biodiversity@saanich.ca or 250-475-5471 
  

 

 Follow Us:   
  

 

mailto:biodiversity@saanich.ca
http://biodiversity@saanich.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/Saanich.BC
https://twitter.com/saanich
https://www.linkedin.com/company/district-of-saanich
https://www.youtube.com/user/DistrictOfSaanich

